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Shop Stewards Council Resolution Sends Clear Message 
 

COVID-19 VACCINES 

 

The controversial topic of mandatory vaccines has been front and 
center as of late and as a result, the following motion was carried 
at our Executive meeting yesterday: 

 
“The Executive supports the use of vaccines as a 

tool to fight COVID-19, furthermore, the Executive 
supports the individuals’ right to choose whether or 

not they take the vaccine” 
 

We encourage everyone to follow all of the provincial health rules 
in order to stay safe and help prevent the spread of the virus. 
 

YOUR UNION AT WORK! 

 
 


